Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL



Tel: 01902 558544

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

25th June 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 6 - Dates for your diary

As the end of the term is soon to be upon us I thought it best to confirm some important up and coming dates for the Year 6 children.

Monday 15th July at 6.00pm — Year 6 Production — details to follow Tuesday 16th July at 6.00pm — Year 6 Production — details to follow Wednesday 17th July at 6.30pm — Year 6 Leavers Prom — details to follow Thursday 18th July at 2.15pm — Leavers Assembly where children will perform in one final assembly so we hope you will join us for this special event.

Part of our Leavers Assembly is to share photographs of the children since joining the school. This year, we would like to invite the parents to contribute to this by sending in a photograph of your child when they were younger. Please send your emails to the school office, woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk, as soon as possible and we can start to collate them.

If you do have any queries about these events do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Miss K Titley

Deputy Head Teacher